
-----Original Message-----
From: Cochrane, Michelle and Ben [SMTP:mcochran@powerup.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2000 4:02 PM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: late submission on the WTO inquiry

The Secretary, Joint Standing Committee on Treaties,

Attached please find a Word 98 formatted submission on, "Australia's
Relationship with the World Trade Organisation".  I recognise that this
submission is made after the final date for submissions as published on your
website. I also note, however that you have noted at the same site that late
submission wil be accepted.  I hope that you will still find it convenient to
accept this submission.

My submission is a modified version of a paper submitted for assesment in
the LLB degree at Griffith University in Qld.  It is submitted on my own behalf
and represents neither the opinions of Griffith University nor any other
organisation.  My details, as requested in you submission guidelines, are
appended below.

Benjamin Cochrane
15 Thorpe Street, Bulimba
Brisbane 4171
(07) 3395 8030

email by return at the address shown above.
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